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Pre-ordering saves you money (Galleons are discounted) and time – 
don't waste a moment of fun waiting in the Gringotts bank line! Order 
forms are coming home with students - you can return the form with 
payment, order online with a card, or purchase galleons at SEPs with 
cash or card. All orders are due by Tuesday October 8th. We’ll send 
your order home with your designated student by October 23rd.

Pre-
Order 
Info

Hogwarts Night: Oct. 25 6:00-9:00

With galleons you can send a friend an Owl-o-Gram, pick up a potions kit, grab butterbeer and 3 Broomsticks snacks, and 
buy wizard supplies of all kinds in Diagon Alley!  A full list of shop items will be sent home with the preorder form.

Hogwarts profits go to funding PTA activities throughout the year.
 Thanks for your generosity!

 We invite all Sage Hills community members to 

a magical night of learning and fun on October 

25!  Enjoy a magic show, mix up potions, play 

quidditch, meet some fantastic beasts and 

create your own – our classrooms are full of fun 

family activities!  Opening at 6:00pm, we will 

welcome all of our witches and wizards. Our 

shops and vendors will only take Galleons 

though, so pre-order or stop by Gringotts Bank.

Hogwarts Is Back at Sage Hills!

Diagon Alley: A Peek Inside the Shops

Neville’s Toad Remembrall Wand Inflatable SwordSnitch Earrings Snitch Pocket Watch



Sorting Hat Selects Classes 
for Hogwarts House Cup

Gryffindor 
Red & Gold

Kindergarten, 
Life Skills, Front Office, 

and Cafeteria

Students to wear House 
colors every Friday

The Hogwarts house cup competition will 
take place at Sage Hills from September 
30th to October 25th.  Professor 
McGonagall will kick things off with an 
assembly, and students will help earn 
house points through 5 competitions: a 
weekly trivia, class points in specialties, 
Pottermon Go, a reading challenge, and 
wearing house colors on Fridays.  Look for 
a paper to come home to students to track 
reading minutes, and encourage your 
young wizards and witches to dress in 
their house colors!

May  the  Best  House  Win

Hogwarts is our biggest 
event of the year, and 
many hands make light 
work!  Let the PTA know  
if you are willing to help 
at home or at the event.  
You can email us at 
sagehillspta@gmail.com 
or message us on  Sage 
Hills PTA | Facebook
Sage Hills PTA 
(@sage_hills_pta) •

Calling All 
Muggle 
Helpers

Thanks to our amazing office staff and  specialty teachers for hosting the Hogwarts House 
Cup Competition!

Hufflepuff
Yellow & Black

All 1st and 4th 
Grade Classrooms

Ravenclaw
Blue & Silver

All 2nd and 3rd Grade 
Classrooms

Slytherin
Green & Black

All 5th and  6th 
Grade Classrooms 

and Preschool 

WINNER ANNOUNCED AT HOGWARTS
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